
Andrew	McFlyuhway	
1313	Mockingbird	Lane	
St.	Petersburg,	OH.		56483	
574-839-3987	
andrewmcfly@gmail.com	
	
March	31,	2016	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
In	regard	to	Julie	Wyngflaph	and	her	desire	to	have	her	Paragliding	school	–	
WyngFlaphs	School	of	Flight	–	certified	as	a	PASA	school,	I	would	like	to	speak	on	
her	behalf.		
	
Julie	worked	as	an	instructor	for	me	at	FLYAWAY	PARAGLIDING	in	St.	Petersburg,	
Ohio	for	4	years.		She	was	an	outstanding	instructor	and	extremely	professional	in	
her	dealings	with	students.		Her	concern	for	safety	is	paramount.				
	
I	can	wholeheartedly	recommend	her	as	being	what	the	Paragliding	industry	is	
looking	for	in	a	school	owner.		
	
Feel	free	to	contact	me	with	any	questions.		
	
	
Sincerely	

	
Andrew	McFlyuhway	
	
	


